
25D Douglass St 
San Francisco  
California 
August 25, 1965 
 
Dear Mr. Ferrater, 
 
I’ve found a small, quiet apartment (its address is at the head of this letter) that 
provides me with several handsome views of the city. I flaw here on the 16th; by the 
28th or so I expect to be entirely settled. I am anxious to get my mind on my classes 
–which begin on Sept. 20. 
 
I’ve met & in fact, while apartment-hunting, been the guest on the home of one Peter 
Radcliff, the Acting Chairman. I’ve met & been taken some hours of apartment-
hunting by one Nino Cocchiarella, the logician in the Department. I like these men 
and I should suppose that it will be pleasant to work with them. However, I definitely 
am on a one-year replacement appointment as is the young woman who is to replace 
Leblanc. Hence I shall start looking for something else soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Signatura] 
 
 


